Memorandum of internet responses 29 October 2020

Following the cancellation of the Parish Council Meeting Scheduled for 29 October 2020, due to the increased infections owing to the Covid 19 crisis, certain critical matters were resolved, as follow, by exchange of emails. The November 2020 Meeting will be conducted via Zoom.
Participants
Councillors Geoff Wadsworth Chair, Neil Sutton Vice Chair, John Derricutt, Stephen Jones, Ann Broomhall, Pete Brown, Jim Workman
Matters resolved
1 Minutes of Meeting 24 September 2020 were approved
2 Planning
a)   Appeal 5 Units off New Road 20/01535/FUL.  Agreed we would endorse our objections made at the original application namely the number of units proposed is excessive and outside our SAMDev and Housing policy and out of character in Oreton.. In addition there are drainage and sewage problems which make such a development unviable.
b) 3 Lanes End Extension 20/03552/FUL. A limited amendment has been made but does not change our original comments.
3 Finance. Payment for defibrillator pads, as agreed at a previous meeting, was approved.
Clerk Derick Bromley
